
Friday 1st March 2024 
Lunchtime Supervisor 

We are currently recruiting for a 

Lunchtime Supervisor. If you are           

interested (or know anyone who may be 

interested) please pick up an                

application form from the School Office. 

Closing date 08.01.2024. 

Pram to Primary course 

We are working with ‘The Family Hub’ 

who will be running a ‘Pram to Primary’ 

course in the Community Room. This is 

an  informal course to support with all 

aspects of parenting. Please contact Mrs 

Jones for more information. 

Dates 

Attendance: Class percentages: 

Y1M : 94%           Y1C: 87% 

Y2: 91%       Y3: 92% 

Y4: 92%       Y5: 89% 

Y6: 93% 

Every note tells a story!  Children poured 
their hearts out, one song at a time at this 

years 'Stafford Gotta Sing' 2024. They 
proved  that practice really makes        

perfect. They worked hard for months       
preparing not only their voices but their 
minds too. They found courage, bravery 
and teamwork together and preformed 
beautifully in front of a huge audience. 

Every child gave their very best and each 
and every one of them grew as a person 

and a   performer. They entertained, they 
cared and they sang with gusto!   In the 

words of Whitney Houston "The best 
singers don't just sing a song, they live it. 

They become the embodiment of the        
emotions and the story" Thank you Choir 
for telling us your story and making your 
parents and school proud. If your child 

wants to join our choir please ask a    
member of staff and come and join us 

having fun singing each week. 
 

Year one 
have been 

learning 
about the 

Royal Family 
as part of 

the History    
lessons. This 
week they 

held a royal 
coronation. 

They 
crowned 

King Charles 
and Queen 

Camilla.   
They learnt 

what a coronation is, the six stages 
of it and new vocabulary such as the 
orb, sceptre and oath. It was really 

fun waving the flags.  
 

The school council met this week to 
discuss the improvements in         

behaviour around the school and 
what we need to do next to be even 
better. The councillors have taken a 

questionnaire back to their          
classrooms so they can discuss this 
as a class before feeding back the 

responses in a couple of weeks. They 
will then meet Mrs Lazenby to      

discuss their findings.   

7/3/24 World Book Day—come as 

your favourite character 

14/3/24 Rec and Y6 Height and 

Weight Check 

19/3/24 -

20/3/24 

Parent’s Evening  

25/3/24-

5/4/24 

Easter Holidays  

10/4/23 Easter Bingo 

22/4/24 Stafford Gotta Dance 

6/5/24 Bank Holiday  

13/5/24—

16/5/24 

Y6—SATs  

27/5/24—

31/5/24 

Half Term 

21/6/24 Inset Day 

Message from the Head I was  very proud of our children who 

performed onstage at the Gatehouse this week. It was the first time Doxey 

Primary School has taken part and they were amazing. We hope to take even 

more children next year.  


